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COUNCIL COMMITTEE REPORTS 
Mr. Duistermars indicated that the upcoming Public Safety Committee meeting scheduled for 
November 1st will likely be rescheduled to November 8th, due to the General Election on 
November 2nd.  He stated that he would like to arrange through the Clerk's Department a  
"town hall"-type format for the November 8th meeting and invite all of the full-time firefighters 
and paid-on-call firefighters to discuss various issues concerning the City's Fire Department. 
 
Ms. Hill requested that the Community Development & Viability (CDV) Committee 
bring forward information from their meeting regarding the roadside stands and 
Christmas tree lots ordinance.  She stressed that she did not want the Committee to 
make any decisions regarding the ordinance prior to receiving City Council's 
"feedback" on the issue. 
 
Mr. Barnett, noting that the author of the letter Council received asking that the 
roadside stand issue be examined would be invited to attend the next CDV meeting, 
assured Council that this meeting would be for "information gathering" purposes only 
and that he has no intention of it "being an ordinance change." 
 
Mr. Barnett further noted that the City's continued participation in the NO-HAZ program 
would be examined at the next CDV meeting as well. 
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